
Spring 2020 UCCS Shuttle Service 
• Bus Service will run from January 21st through May 15th 

• There will be no bus service during Spring Break – March 23rd – March 29th  

• When buses are not in operation all regular main parking on campus is free 

• Due to unforeseen circumstances delays in service may arise.  

• Please plan accordingly by arriving at least 30-45 minutes prior to when you need to be getting off the 

bus at your desired stop. 

• It takes 20+ minutes for a bus to get from Lot 580 to Centennial Hall  

• It takes approximately 30 minutes to get from Lot 580 to University Hall.  

 

 

 

The first bus in service each day departs the eastbound Lot 540 stop at 6:40am 

The last bus each day departs Centennial Hall for Lot 580 at 10:12pm 

 

Monday – Thursday 
8:00 AM-6:00 PM a bus will depart approximately every 10 Min. 

6:00 PM-9:30 PM a bus will depart approximately every 20 Min. 

Friday 

8:00 AM-4:00 PM a bus will depart approximately every 12 Min. 

4:00 PM-10:00 PM a bus will depart approximately every 30 Min. 

After 4:00 PM on Fridays regular parking on main campus is free, no permit needed. We encourage 

you to utilize this free parking whenever possible. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Scan QR Code to see a full version of the bus schedule. 


